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,26th November, &t.

My dear Mr. Dewdney.

I am in receipt of your letter of

the 15th Instant referring to the Memoran¬

dum made by me to the Superintendent

General dated the 10th of January 188 et re

Industrial Schools, a copy of which you

state had been handed to you by Father

Hugonnard, and which you intimate

had been your first advice in respect

to the subject matter thereof, and you

presume after reading it that it is the

intention to admit girls into the In¬

stitutions, and acking me to advise

you in the matter.

Sir
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